
 

Ref: SoR-EY&KS1/noc 
 
 
Wednesday 20th November 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We would like to invite you to our ‘Spotlight on Reading’ event which will take place during 
week commencing 2nd December. 
 
During the reading hour, you will be able to join your child’s class and participate in a variety 
of reading activities at Bloxwich Academy. We hope this will help you to understand how 
best to support your child with reading at home. 
 
Please see year group schedule below: 
 

Class Date Time 

Reception Monday 2nd December 2.30pm 

Year 1 Tuesday 3rd December 2.30pm 

Nursery AM Wednesday 4th December 11.00am 

Nursery PM Wednesday 4th December 2.40pm 

Year 2 Thursday 5th December 2.30pm 

 
We look forward to welcoming you in to school. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Mrs. S. Davies 
Headteacher 
 


